
 Livonia Public Schools 
 Academic Services 
 
 
Date: September 15, 2022 
   
To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent  

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer    

Subject: Purchase of U.S. Digital License from TCI 

 

I would like to request to be placed on the agenda of the September 15, 2022, Board 
of Education Committee of the Whole meeting with a recommendation to purchase 
U.S. History licenses from TCI for $34,020.00. This purchase would include 810 student 
licenses with 12 teacher licenses for free. 
 
The original 2013 textbook purchase came with a nine-year digital license that has 
expired. We would like to extend the digital license for an additional two years. 
 
Thank you for your consideration of this request. 
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